ALL STAFF will be working remotely tomorrow. Please do not attempt to enter the building.

Dear Parents and Staff,

We apology for the late notice, but we have just been informed that one of our students tested positive
for COVID- 19 tonight. For the health and safety of all of our children and staff, we will be going to a fully
remote instructional day for all students and staff. All HLVS classes and therapy areas will be thoroughly
deep cleaned. We will be contacting DOH. DOH will advise us as to the next steps that will be taken in
regard to contact tracing.

We will send additional information tomorrow, after we receive guidance from DOH.

As we have stated previously, in accordance with DOH and HIPPA regulations, we are unable to provide
any information regarding the student involved. You will be contacted by DOH, should you be involved
in contact tracing.

Again, our apologies for the late notification.

Kind regards,
Patti and Jon



